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Quackenbush, Alexandria

From: Eve Kahn <evekahn@yahoo.com>
Sent: Tuesday, September 1, 2020 9:36 PM
To: PC
Subject: Comments regarding agenda item 7A

[External Email - Use Caution] 

Dear planning commissioners.  I had planned to "attend" your meeting but I have to attend a family funeral 
Wednesday morning.  Due to the nature of the issues raised by the nearby neighbors and those across the 
highway,  I ask that you postpone a decision on this item until you all can personally be onsite during balloon 
launch events. 

I also ask that you seriously consider the implication of the balloon landing sites needed for the expanded 
volume of balloons.  I have experienced a few landings near my house in Browns Valley that came dangerously 
close to hitting my house and those on my street. 

Thank you for your consideration.  Eve Kahn 
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